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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 
There were no odor reports in the month of January.  
 
Plant Water pump #1suction valve has been replaced. 
 
Station #9 has been returned to United Water as the pipe bursting project has been completed.  
 
#1 RAS pump motor has been rebuilt and reinstalled. Pump is now available for operation. 
 
Our electrical contractor, Pioneer Electric has been on site to address several issues. Station #4 
soft starts were not ramping the pumps properly, the controls were reprogrammed to give proper 
ramp up speeds. Station A had a grounding problem. The grounds were tied to the neutral buss 
so there was a chance that electricity could backfeed. A dedicated ground buss has been 
installed. Station #9 needs to have wiring replaced to provide for lights in the lowest level, the 
chamber where the pumps are located. 
 
Plymouth County Fire Extinguisher Service has been on site and performed annual fire 
extinguisher inspections. 
 
The secondary gallery has had new RAS discharge piping and valves installed. The integrity of 
the piping was in question due to its age and the valves were inoperable so we were unable to 
isolate the RAS pumps for repair. An estimate for replacing all RAS piping had been obtained, 
the cost was high so it was decided to break the job into smaller pieces, this being the first step. 
We will continue to work with our contractor to continue replacing pipe and valves. 
 


